July 2024 Volume 23/Issue 7



The Greens at Greenwich **News and Views**

Volume 23/Issue 7 July 2024

In this Issue!

- Community Collaboration
- July Calendar of **Events**
- **Activities and Events**

Programming: Connecting Mind, Body & Soul















Community Collaboration!



We are thrilled to welcome Greenwich Historical Society to our roster of community collaborations here at The Greens at Greenwich. Being a member of the Greenwich program introduced residents to more of and Greater New York City area has many rewards, but one of the most fulfilling is partnering with other community members, programs, and organizations.

Greenwich Historical Society, founded in 1931, preserves and interprets Greenwich history as a means of strengthening the community's connection to its past, present, and future. Rich with resources, Greenwich Historical Society features the historic Bush-Holley House, a Permanent Collections Gallery and Special Exhibitions Gallery, a Library and Archive Reading Room, and beautiful restored gardens based upon original plant lists and period documentation. Greenwich Historical Society enriches the community by offering dynamic programs and exhibitions that spark dialogue and inspire meaningful conversations.

This year our residents have taken numerous outings to Greenwich Historical Society. In March, we explored the Permanent Collections Gallery, showcasing works by members of the Cos Cob art colony. In April, we were delighted to return to visit their

Special Exhibition Gallery, LIFE: Six Women **Photographers**, featuring the work of six prominent women photographers from LIFE magazine. Last month, we returned again for a lovely tour of their garden. Our docent, Kate, walked us through the garden highlighting plants, fruits, vegetables and herbs among the original plant list from 100+ years earlier.

As of late last month, Greenwich Historical Society now facilitates group programs. specifically tailored to our residents, here in our home. Our first program linked our beautiful garden tour on their campus with our own herb garden at The Greens. The the plants colonial settlers would have grown in their gardens, and touched on the history of Native plants and the Columbian Exchange. This gave residents the opportunity to touch, smell, and taste different herbs, providing them with multiple points of connection through their senses.

We greatly look forward to continued opportunities for connection as our partnership develops, grows, and blossoms!



JULY 2024/VOLUME 23/ISSUE 7



An Assisted Living Residence 1155 King Street Greenwich, Connecticut 06831 (203) 531-5500 (203) 531-1224 (Fax)

Maria Scaros, Executive Director
Barbara Mullins, SALSA RN
Caroline Greco, Program Director
Luis Arista, Executive Chef
Debbie Merigliano, Administrative Assistant

Events and Activities

The residents would like to invite their loved ones to a summer evening of Dance/Movement Therapy after dinner. This event will take place in our back garden on Tuesday, July 9th, from 6-7pm.





Join us for smooth jazz, wine, cool drinks and appetizers. Always a favorite summer event at The Greens





RSVP: debbiem@thegreensatgreenwich.com 203.531.5500

thegreensatgreenwich.com